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Friday 3rd May 2024   
 
It has been a great week of learning in school! This week, we have had a bumper week of little knocks on 
the office door with some very excited children who have come to share their work with us – we have 
given out so many Headteacher and Deputy Headteacher stickers, what a reason to celebrate! 
On Wednesday, it was wonderful to welcome so many famous and inspirational ‘guests’ to school who 
were able to share with the children little facts about how they have changed the world. Curriculum 
experiences like this are planned to not only enhance the history and topic learning happening but 
hopefully to also add a little inspiration to the children so that they too will play their part in changing the 
world.  
Special thanks to all the members of staff who dressed up to make this a memorable learning experience 
for the children.  

         
 
Menu for week beginning 6th May:  

Monday  Bank Holiday Monday    

Tuesday  Sausages and Mash or Sweet Potato and Lentil Curry with Rice Dessert: Fruit and Jelly 

Wednesday  Bubble Salmon or Pizza with Crinkle Cut Wedges Dessert: Banana Cake  

Thursday  Roast Beef or Vegetable Wellington with Yorkshire Pudding Dessert: Chocolate Sponge  

Friday  Fish Fingers and Chips or Vegetable Lasagne Dessert: Jam and Coconut Cake  

 
Celebration Assembly: 
Congratulations to Zakir – Hedgehog, Joshua – Robin, Ottilie – Ladybird, Lyla – Woodpecker, Jasper – 
Squirrel, James – Bee, Joshua – Dragonfly, Luca – Owl and Matilda – Badger. The Sports Award was won 
by William – Woodpecker. We are so proud of you all!  
We are looking forward to celebrating with more children next week. Invitations to Celebration Assembly 
are sent out on a Friday for the following week, plus a reminder the day before. Please check your inbox 
carefully.  
 
EYFS Forest School Day Change: 
Next week, EYFS will have Forest School on Wednesday. Please send the Hedgehogs, Ladybirds and 
Robins to school in Forest School clothes on this day. Thank you.  
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Forest School Requests: 
We would be very grateful for any donations of buckets and spades to use in Forest School. We would 
also like to thank Henry (Owls) dad for the delivery of woodchip to school too – we still need lots more of 
this if anyone is able to help. Thank you in advance!  
 
Free School Meals in May Half Term:  
If your child receives the Pupil Premium Grant at school, you will receive a voucher in your email inbox in 
time for May Half Term. This is to the value of £15 for the week.  
If you think your family circumstances may have changed and wonder if your child may be eligible to 
receive this support, please complete a short form at this address: 
https://parentportal.wiltshire.gov.uk/web/portal/pages/parents/free-school-meals  Alternatively, you 
can contact Mrs Pike, our Pupil Premium Lead using lpike@harnham-inf.wilts.sch.uk  
 
Thrive: 
You may or may not be aware that one of the areas we have been working on 
as a school this academic year is to improve our whole school approach to 
mental health and wellbeing of all children. Part of this has been to become 
involved in a programme called Thrive. Each term, class teachers profile their 
whole class and create an action plan in relation to strategies that would 
support the whole class to improve their well-being. Mrs Batchelor has trained 
(and passed!) as a Licensed Thrive Practitioner which means that she is able to 
work on more specialist 1:1 targets with children too. We have now been 
recognised as a school using Thrive and you will notice the new badge on the 
school website, letter heads and other communication too.  
 
Wraparound Care Wiltshire Council survey:  
We received a message from Wiltshire Council, who want to find out about the demand for wraparound 
care places in the local authority. They have asked us to share the following information to parents:  
Wiltshire Council has been allocated money to develop wraparound childcare (before and after school 
places) and parents should expect to see more availability from September 2024. To enable Wiltshire 
Council to build a picture of where wraparound childcare needs to be developed, they are running a 
parent/carer survey on what unmet demand for wraparound childcare exists. 
Replies are anonymous but we will hear your voice as summary results will be shared.  As a thank you for 
taking part, you have the option to be included in a draw on 20 May to win one of 20 vouchers for £50. 
Link to survey:   https://surveys.wiltshire.gov.uk/s/WraparoundCare  
 
Date changes:  
We just wanted to draw your attention to a couple of date changes from the original calendar sent out. 
We do always try to keep changes to a minimum but sometimes this is unavoidable for a range of 
circumstances.  
Therefore, the following events are now happening on the following days:  
EYFS – Trip to Salisbury Cathedral – Thursday 16th May  
Class photographs – Tuesday 14th May  
 
Dates for your diaries:  
Here are some important things coming up over the next few weeks: 

Whole School  

15.5.24, 10am  Community Forest School Event 

14.5.24  Whole class photographs  

https://parentportal.wiltshire.gov.uk/web/portal/pages/parents/free-school-meals
mailto:lpike@harnham-inf.wilts.sch.uk
https://surveys.wiltshire.gov.uk/s/WraparoundCare
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4.6.24  Sports Day  

EYFS  

16.5.24  Local trip to Salisbury Cathedral  

Year 1  

20.5.24 Year 1 Allotment Visit  

24.5.24, 2.30pm Year 1 Stay and… Share a Rainforest Book  

Year 2  

20.5.24 and 21.5.24  Year 2 Mini Medics Training  

22.5.24, 2.00pm Open Classroom to share learning from the term  

 
Parent Support Advisor:  
Chris Lister is the Parent Support Advisor for Harnham Infants, and many families benefit from her 
expertise, support and advice. She can help parents with all sorts of things including 
difficulties with behaviour, financial matters, family breakdown and bereavement. Chris is 
also happy for you to get in touch if you're worried or concerned about any school related 
matters.  
You can contact her by email psa@harnham-inf.wilts.sch.uk or by telephone 07595217569  

 
 

With the Spring / Summer weather approaching, we have been asked to share this information poster 
with you:  
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Online Safety:
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In the Community:  

 


